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The Spanish Barb Horse Association Presents, Discover the Horse that Discovered 
America at the Amerind Museum on August 27, 9 am – 4 pm. The Colonial Spanish Horse 
has been declared by Gov. Brewer as the Arizona State Heritage Horse.  Event admission is 
$5 per person and includes demos by the State Heritage Horses, Museum & Gallery, art & 
craft vendors,  presentations by author Silke Schneider & the Father Kino Heritage Society, 
speaker Dale Curtis Miles, Native American food vendor, and children’s activities.  More 
information call Maureen Kirk-Detberner 520-419-7191, Deni Mitchell 520-586-3666, 

www.spanishbarb.org, www.amerind.org, www.ArizonaHeritageHorse.com.  

 

 


